
3D Toby Lee (15) 
Good Work – TSA Writing: A Reply Email about End-of-year Activities 

 
To: lai@skglrss.edu.hk 
From: jackieleung234@skglrss.edu.hk 
Subject: Choosing the end-of-year activities 
 
Dear Mr. Lai, 
As the end of the school year is coming, we suggest some low-cost activities that 
students will be interested in and they will be held in places not too far away from the 
school.  
 
Among the different kinds of activities, we would like to recommend two of them for 
our students. They are hiking and drawing lessons. In my opinion, hiking enables 
students to get closer to nature. It is healthy for both their mind and body. Moreover, 
these activities will not cost much money. 
 
As for drawing, it seems very different from hiking, which requires physical strength. 
But actually we can combine these two activities together. While the participants are 
resting after they have completed the hardest part of their hiking training, they can 
enjoy the beauty of nature and draw sketches and pictures of the scenery to share 
with friends, family and teachers. Through this hiking and drawing trip, the 
participants can practise their endurance, observation power, creativity and drawing 
skills. It will last for half a day long.  
 
Regarding the remaining activities from the attachment, a cruise trip is too expensive 
as each student has to pay at least $200-300 for the activity. Not all of our students 
can afford it. Moreover, watching a film and visiting a theme park are so common for 
students and are nothing attractive to them. Lastly, rope climbing is rather dangerous 
and a professional coach must be hired to guide the students to do the climbing 
safely. 
 
These are my suggestions. I look forward to your reply. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Tommy Au 
Member of Student Union 


